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Whatôs going on at Agape... 
God has sent almost 1,300 children from the streets to  

Agape in just four years! 
One lesson that all missionaries eventually learn is 
that the only consistent thing in missions work is . . . 
change. Living and serving in another culture brings 
challenges that you never would ever expect; there is 
never a dull moment in Kenya! The same goes for 
missionaries when they come back to their home 
country; in one of our visits back to the U.S., we 
moved 19 times in three months while visiting friends 
and family and speaking at churches ï yikes! Which is 
why we are so thankful for the time that God has 
granted us to be back in the U.S. God has provided a 
beautiful home for us to stay in, time to spend 
together as a family, time to rest, and 
an opportunity to get important 
administrative planning and work done 
for Agape. Tammy and I continue to 
be amazed by Godôs provision for our 
family! 

So, whatôs been going on with Agape 
while weôve been away? God has 
blessed Agape with an incredible team of missionaries and 
staff who continue the work of showing the love of Christ to 
street children in Kisumu. A few years ago Agape began 
inputting former street children into our internal database as 
they arrived on campus, issuing each child a database 
number. Can you believe that we just issued database number 
2,000 last month? When we moved to Kenya in August 2011, 
Agape was on database number 730 . It blows my mind that 
God has sent almost 1,300 from the streets to Agape in just 
four years! To keep up with the continual growth of children within 
our program, Agape works to find innovative ways to manage the 
workload of visits to children who have been reintegrated back with 
their families throughout Kenya. Please be praying for Agapeôs Child 
Welfare Team that manages 1,288 children who are currently active 
in Agapeôs programs. Last month, we began operating the Child 

Welfare department as three separate teams 
in order to adjust our programs to meet 
Agapeôs continual growth.   

Please be in prayer for Kenyaôs schools. 
Kenyan children should have returned to 
school at the beginning of September after 
August break, but a court has ordered that all 
public school teachers receive a 50% pay 
raise, and the national government has 
refused. The Kenyan government has also 
ordered that all private schools remain closed. 
You can imagine the worry among parents 
and children, especially for those children 
sitting for their national exams (8th and 12th 

grade) in December. Time 
away from school also leads 
some children back to the 
street, so please be in prayer 
that these issues are resolved 
soon so that Kenyan children 
can return to school! 

Agapeôs missionaries have also been 
hard at work designing our first official 
summer internship program. Agape is 
looking for a college junior or senior who 
feels called to full-time missions to come 
and work with us in Kenya for two months 
next summer. If youôre interested, check 

out this link: http://agapechildren.org/get-involved-2/intern-with-
agape/ 

Thank you all for your continued prayers and support; we couldnôt 
serve in Kenya without you!!!  Kwaheri (Goodbye)!!!  
The Pages, Chris, Tammy, Sutton, Conner, Seth, Lyla and Cole. 
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